
Wednesday,	April	29,	2015	
	 The	Pierce	Public	Schools	Board	of	Education	met	for	a	special	meeting	at	
6:30	p.m.	in	the	High	School	Conference	Room.		Members	present	were	Dave	
Lienemann,	Robert	Hoffmann,	Ron	Woslager,	Ted	Krienke,	and	Dan	Unseld.		Also	
present	were	Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen,	Elementary	Principal	Adam	
Patrick,	High	School	Principal	Mark	Brahmer,	Assistant	Principal/Activities	Director	
Johnnie	Ostermeyer,	and	three	guests.	
	 A	welcome	was	extended	to	the	public	and	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	
recited.			
	 Lienemann	moved	and	Unseld	seconded	a	motion	to	excuse	Kevin	Flesner	
from	the	meeting.		Voting	unanimous	with	Flesner	absent,	motion	carried.	
	 Flesner	joined	the	meeting	at	6:31	p.m.		There	was	no	communication	from	
the	public.	
	 A	discussion	was	held	about	the	qualifications,	candidate	pool,	and	pay	for	
the	position	of	activity	director	at	the	high	school.	
	 Woslager	moved	and	Flesner	seconded	a	motion	to	hire	an	activities	director	
only	and	not	an	assistant	principal	from	the	best	applicants	in	the	candidate	pool.		
Voting	as	follows:	Flesner-yes,	Unseld-yes,	Woslager-yes,	Lienemann-no,	Hoffmann-
yes,	and	Krienke-no.		Motion	carried	4-2.	
	 Unseld	moved	and	Lienemann	seconded	a	motion	to	adjourn.		Voting	
unanimous,	meeting	adjourned	at	7:40	p.m.		
	 The	next	regular	meeting	will	be	at	the	High	School	Conference	Room	at	6:30	
p.m.	on	Monday,	May	11,	2015.		These	meetings	are	open	to	the	public.		A	current	
agenda	is	available	in	the	Superintendent’s	Office	at	the	High	School.	
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